
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Stirling                                                                                  Term: Spring 4          

What we have been learning this term: Photos of our learning: 

Between the snow days and with Easter just 

around the corner, Stirling Class have been 

busy! 

 

For a while now, our focus in Stirling has 

been to learn and practise our daily living 

skills, so that we are prepared and 

independent as possible. We have seen 

every student in the class make some steps 

towards this and it has been a privilege to 

see the enjoyment and success amongst 

our young adults.  

 

In PHSE, we have continued to think about 

our emotions, especially the things which 

make us happy. We have started creating 

our own social stories, which include the 

photographs of us doing things we enjoy. 

Next term, we will be continuing to learn 

about how we feel and what this looks and 

feels like. We will also begin to look at 

friendship and relationships.  

 

This term, Stirling have also experienced 

some fantastic sensory, art and 

extracurricular activities. We have begun 

preparing our outside areas for planting 

and have made some additional features 

for our garden makeover. Our favourite so 

far are the wind chimes made by threading 

recycled bottle tops. We decided to attach 

them to the swing and they have definitely 

brightened up the area! 
 

Wishing you an egg-cellent Easter from Stirling! 

  

                                                     

 
 
 
                                  

Stirling’s WOW moments:  
 James T has participated and engaged 

in more sensory and craft activities this 

term. He was able to follow instructions 

and a video to produce a slimy creation 

to be proud of! 

 

 James U has really enjoyed our inclusion 

games and sport sessions. He was 

fantastic at boccia; following the rules 

and paying attention to his competition. 

James has also fully participated in the 

cricket sessions with students from other 

classes, which has been super to see!  

 Megan has been especially green fingered, 

working hard to weed and prepare the flower 

beds. Once shown, she was able to do this very 

independently and meticulously. She even 

unearthed, what may have been, the most 

enormous toad in Newbury! 

 

 Thomas has had some fantastic days at the farm 

this term. His highlights have included chopping 

and wheeling fire wood in a wheelbarrow, playing 

in copious amounts of mud and spending time 

with the lambs.  

Key Dates  

Last day of Term 4 – Thursday 29th March 

Easter Holiday – Friday 30th March to Friday 13th April  

First day of Term 5 – Monday 16th April 


